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lam writing to oppose the planning application 2013/6674/P 

I object for the following reasons: 

1) On the architect's plan the building which is nearest the Heath is designed as a 
combination of two and three storeys. If the structure was reduced to two storeys 
only it would feel less overpowering and dominant and it would also allow the 
skyline of trees behind to be visible which helps to give the area a green and open 
aspect. 

2) The light coloured rendering which is proposed is quite impractical and will very 
quickly become an ideal surface for graffiti. It would be preferable if the lower part of 
the building was in brick which in fact would be much more in keeping with the local 
area. 

3) Has the developer given any thought to how the current shops which are very 
popular with the local community will manage during the demolition and construction 
period? 








